United Church Of Chapel Hill



1321 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Chapel Hill, NC 27514 • 919.942.3540 • www.unitedchurch.org

Pastors

Jill & Richard Edens
jedens@unitedchurch.org
redens@unitedchurch.org

Associate Pastor for Children's Ministries Susan E. Steinberg ssteinberg@unitedchurch.org

Director of Youth & Young Adult Ministries Frank Boyd fboyd@unitedchurch.org

Coordinator of
Music Ministries
Mary Beth Petersen
mpetersen@unitedchurch.org

Office Manager
Rinnie Orr
ucch@unitedchurch.org

A Congregation of the United Church of Christ March 28, 2007

Mr. Keith Megginson Planning Director Chatham County Planning Department 80-A East Street P.O. Box 54 Pittsboro, NC 27312

Dear Keith,

I am writing on behalf of Michael and Amy Tiemann's request to build a high end recording studio on their property in Chatham County. Michael is an active member of United Church of Chapel Hill and a consistent and generous supporter of its music ministry. He has recorded numerous concerts, church services and CDs for our music groups. The addition of this studio would be a huge asset for the charitable community, making recordings possible for local groups that would otherwise be out of reach. I hope that Chatham County will grant the Tiemann's request for this facility.

On another note, I hope that you and Jenny are doing well, it's been a long time since we were on Cameron Avenue with the Chapel Hill Day Care Center!

Sincerely,

mu Edus

Jill Edens, Pastor

